
Hello September
September 1, 2023

To celebrate the end of summer and recharge our batteries for an exciting and busy fall season,
Fund Finance Friday will resume publication next week (September 8).

In the meantime, we wish our U.S. clients and friends the best for their Labor Day holiday; and
a safe and restful weekend to those around the world. On behalf of everyone at Cadwalader,
we thank all of you for your continued interest in and support of Fund Finance Friday.
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